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From: judithterrrill@gmail.com 

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 3:53 PM 

To: Barton, Wayland 

Subject: 3-PP-2018  

 

 

3-PP-2018 HANELLA ESTATES Please explain why this land is environmentally sensitive. Thank you. Judith 

Breuer judithterrill@gmail.com -- sent by Judith Breuer (case# 3-PP-2018) 
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